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LI1IOYD S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C 3

]
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1lth February, 1954.

Dear Sirs,

m.s ¢"TOKY0 MARU"

With reference to your report No.l087, I
shall be glad to learn what arrangements are proposed
to be made for the stern frame (BEeW.9,53) and
Nos.l, 2 and 3 keel plates (pitted) being specially

examined by the end of the present month, as
recommended.,

Yours faithfully,

GClerk to the
Clasgification Committee.

The Surveyors,
YOKOHAMA
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